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Upcoming Events 

January Mtg  - Dale Osborne & Jim 
Duffy - kitchen Utensils   

February Mtg - Ralph Mosher on 
Finishing   

March Mtg - Ed DeMay Dust Collec-
tion and Wood Safety  

January 11- 13 - Florida Annual 
Wood Turning Symposium   

   June 20 to 22 - AAW Symposium, 
Richmond Virginia 

   Welcome to the New 
Year and I hope that eve-
ryone had a safe and 
Happy transition into 
2008.   I hope everyone 
feels that the Christmas 
Party was a success and 
that a good time was had 
by all.   If there are some 
negat ive comments 
please let me know and we will 
work on them for next year.      
Mike Hachey did a great job run-
ning the meeting and keeping 
things going along ...Thanks, 
Mike.   There were some good 
buys and the silent auction went 
well.   It appears that there were 
about 60 people present .   
Thanks to the Pieters Family 
Living Center  for a good job.      

Next months demo is by Jim 

Duffy and Dale Os-
borne on the making of 
Kitchen Utensils.   This 
is sure to be a good 
demo and both demon-
strators have made nu-
merous utensils of a 
variety of designs.     

http://www.rochesterwoodworkers.org
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                 Pictures for the Party by Ed DeMay  

      

From the Editor - I will be out of town for the next meeting hopefully soaking up some sun-
shine in Florida and on a short cruise.   This newsletter is obviously rather short on substance 
as there were too many things going on and just not enough time to accomplish everything.   I 
do want to remind everyone of the up coming AAW Symposium in Richmond, Virginia this 
summer.   Richmond is within comfortable driving time and well worth attending.   Every-
thing that you wanted to know about turning and were afraid to ask will be covered at the 
symposium.   Each day has 1 and 1/2 hour demos all day long and the attendance varies given 
the demonstrator and many are repeated.   Now as for the Trade Show there, you will not find 
a tool or publication that is associated with wood turning that is not there or represented.   
People that have experience using the tools are on hand to talk about it of in many cases demo 
the tool.   Some will even allow you to actually use the tools.   All in all I will admit that it is 
not cheap to attend but when you look at four solid days of being immersed in turning the 
learning experience is worthwhile..   I know that several people from both clubs are attending 
and carpooling to cut expenses is on the agenda.   Next months newsletter will be better - Ed    

The Finger Lakes Woodturners appreciates the support that the Woodcraft Store, Henrietta Plaza, 1100 Jefferson Road, 
Henrietta,New York 14623 has given us by allowing us to use their facilities. Thanks Sean. 
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